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New Throttle Controls from McFarlane for Dual Carburetor 
912/914 Rotax Engines 
The new McFarlane Aviation Products panel mount throttle control for 912/914 Rotax engines with dual 
carburetors allows a neat, clean throttle installation without a clunky splitter box. It features McFarlane’s 
proven super-smooth friction lock, all metal construction, a Teflon liner, and heavy duty 0.062 inch stainless 
steel inner wires. Behind the instrument panel, it splits into two conduits for easy and flexible routing. It’s 
available in four, six, and eight foot lengths and is easily trimmed if required. Longer controls are also 
available upon request. 

McFarlane’s quality is second to none in the aircraft industry. You can rest assured that you’re installing the 
safest and highest quality parts available. All McFarlane parts are fully traceable and built to the same high 
quality standards as our FAA approved parts. Authenticity or production history of any McFarlane part may 
be verified free of charge at any time by simply supplying McFarlane with the lot number on the part label. 

McFarlane Aviation Products has provided general aviation with high quality replacement aircraft parts at an 
affordable price for over 20 years.  For more information, go to www.mcfarlaneaviation.com or call 800-
544-8594 or 785-594-2741 and ask about the MCT100D series dual throttle controls. 


